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Chief of NPM group attended inter-regional conference in Tbilisi

Inter-regional conference on “Development of mechanisms on Prevention of Torture” was organized in Tbilisi by Penal Reform International Office for the South Caucasus with the support of European Union.

Vugar Maharramli, Chief of NPM group attended the conference. He focused on the Commissioner’s activity in the field of prevention of torture, reforms carried out in this regard, the methods of monitoring, development of recommendations and proposals and responded to questions of other participants. 
Relevant proposals were made on improvement of work on prevention of torture during the event. 
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